Cedarholm, David

From: Reginald Moreau <reginald.moreau@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 27, 2020 7:21 AM

To: Cedarholm, David

Subject: Re: Conditional Acceptance of balance of Sonoma Lane
Attachments: img20200627_07203218.pdf

Hi David,

I would like to request the conditional acceptance of the Sonoma Lane roadway from Station 0 + 00 to Station
to the intersection of Kyle Road as well as the spur Road at the intersection opposite of Kyle Road opposite of
Kyle Road which was accepted under a previous road acceptance for Kyle Road and a Portion of Sonoma
Lane. Please see attached plan

Reginald Moreau

Manager
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DAR Builders, LLC
ERRJM16, LL.C

ML-96 Investments, LL.C
Lexington Excavation, LL.C
Ty-Flot Holdings, LL.C
Raspberry Lane, LLLC

Cell 603-235-3575





